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NMDI 2014 Report 
The NMDI Annual Report for 2013-2014 is now 

available! Click here to access it. Highlights 

include an increase in A1c screenings and 

diabetes education referrals! 

 

Staff Updates 
  

 
 
Exciting news within Munson Medical Center’s Community 
Health Department!  Christi Nowak (far left) is the new 
Community Health Manager, replacing Diane Butler after 
she retired.  Dawn Gilbert (center left) is NMDI’s 
technology guru and the Community Health Department 
Assistant. Tara Rybicki, MS, RD, CDE (far right) is the new 
Community Health Specialist.  She is a Certified Diabetes 
Educator. Amanda Woods, MPH (center right) is the 
Community Health Coordinator.   

 
JDRF Walk to Cure Diabetes 
Team Vollbrecht participated September 6, 2014 in the 
JDRF Walk to Cure Diabetes.  The team raised $2203.14! 
Way to go team! 
 

 
 

 

November is  
Diabetes Month 
November is American Diabetes Month. The 

month is dedicated to raising awareness about 

diabetes and how people are affected by the 

chronic condition.  NMDI has toolkits available!  

Contact Amanda at (231) 935-9227 or 

awoods@mhc.net to request your kit. 

 

Check out the week long display during Diabetes 

Month at the Munson Medical Center Cafeteria 

November 9th-15th! 
 
Events 
Diabetes Prevention Network Meeting 

October 29, 2014; 1-4 PM 

Michigan Public Health Institute 

For more information, click here. 

 

“7 Tips for Tasty Diabetes-Friendly Meals” 

November 11, 2014; 6:30-7:30 PM 

Led by Dr. Lamie, NMDI’s Co-Medical Director, 

and Laura McCain, RD, CDE.  

Munson Medical Center, Lower Level 

Conference Center Room #1 

For more information: 231-935-8200 

 

Diabetes Partners in Action Coalition 

November 13, 2014 

Radisson Hotel, Lansing. 

For more information, click here. 
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